
 

 
 

City of Laurinburg  
Request for Bids 

Wesleyan Drive and Cypress Drive Drainage Improvements 
 
The City of Laurinburg is accepting bids for the Wesleyan Drive and Cypress Drive Drainage 
Improvements Project until 2:00 p.m. EDT on Monday, October 4th, 2021 at City of 
Laurinburg, Attn: Harold W. Haywood, 303 West Church Street (Room 242), Laurinburg, NC, 
28352.  In lieu of submitting bids by mail, the City will also accept electronic submission of 
bids by emailing hhaywood@laurinburg.org by the stated deadline.   
 
The Project generally consists of the following: 

• Site 1 - Drainage Improvements located near Wesleyan Drive to include: removing 
debris and vegetation, removing small trees, stabilizing disturbed areas, and 
disposal of excess materials. 

• Site 2 - Drainage Improvements located along Cypress Drive to include: regrading, 
stabilizing disturbed areas, and disposal of excess materials. 

These Projects have expedited schedules tied to USDA Grant Funding.  Notice to Proceed (NTP) 
for both projects is expected on October 5th, 2021, with project completion expected by 
November 10th, 2021. 
Interested bidders can obtain a full copy of the bid documents, with specifications, from the City 
of Laurinburg’s General Services Director, Harold W. Haywood by calling 910-291-2587 or 
emailing hhaywood@laurinburg.org. 

 
The City reserves the right to award the Project Sites separately or together and bids will 
be evaluated per Site.  The City of Laurinburg is an Equal Opportunity Employer and invites 
the submission of bids from minority and women-owned firms.  The City reserves the right to 
reject any or all proposals and to waive irregularities or informalities in any bids submitted. 
 
 
Posted 9/22/2021 - HWH 
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